



Dear Rider and Strider,

What you need to do now to join Ride and Stride 2023:

- 1. Fill in the Registration form on this document and keep it with your Sponsorship Form until you are ready to send both to our Treasurer, Angela Everitt (see details below) after the event.
- 2. To help your supporters decide how much to give, let them have an idea of the number of churches you expect to ride past or visit.
- 3. Download and read the Risk Assessment form on our website before you take part in the event www.warwickshirechurches.org.uk
- 4. Use our poster to advertise the Ride and Stride event in your local church.
- On your return, please send your completed Registration form and Sponsorship Form, together with all of your sponsorship money, before 31 October 2023 to:
 Angela Everitt (Hon Treasurer WCHCT), c/o Church of St Charles Borromeo, Hampton Road, Hampton-on-the-Hill, Warwickshire, CV35 8QR Email: treasurerwchct@gmail.com
- 6. Alternatively, donate online through Just Giving. Please go to: www.justgiving.com/campaign/rideandstride2023

It is very important that you send the Sponsorship Form and Registration Form back so that we know which church you have ridden for and can keep in touch with you for next year. We also need these details so that we can award prizes for the church and individual who have generated the most sponsorship.

Half of the sponsorship that you send will then be returned to your nominated church by WCHCT before the end of December 2023.

COVID-19: If we need to put COVID-19 guidelines in place, we will add these to our website before September 10th, 2023.

Good luck with the event and we hope you have a lovely day.

Best wishes

Sarah Constable Ride and Stride Coordinator admin@warwickshirechurches.org.uk 07971 554112

PS: We would be very grateful if you could send any photos or stories from the day for our website and newsletter to admin@warwickshirechurches.org.uk

Many thanks.